Announcement of the Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative Organization.
Regarding the policy of not accepting gifts and all kinds of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy)
of the Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative Organization.
Fiscal year 2024

Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative Organization Focus on managing the organization with good
governance in order to build faith and confidence in society that Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative
Organization is a good governance organization As an executive Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative Organization.

Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative Organization would like to announce my intention to
perform my duties and manage the affairs of the country with consciousness and awareness of my existing
responsibilities. Will intend to perform duties with honesty , integrity , Transparent and verifiable according to the
guidelines for promoting morality with full capacity. Will adhere to the principles of good governance in
administration and request Announcing itself as an agency that all executives and personnel under it Have an
intention not to accept all gifts and presents. Both while, before and after performing duties which will result in
corruption and misconduct both present and future and will stand firm against all forms of corruption In order to
create values of honesty, aiming to create a moral and transparent organizational culture (Organization of
Integrity) to be strong and sustainable.

Therefore, it is announced for everyone to know and abide generally.
Announced on 25 December 2023.
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Mr. Somphit Kwanman
President of Dong Yai Subdistrict Administrative Organization



